
Notice of a Community Governance Review 

Hedge End Town Council in Eastleigh Borough 
Council Area 
  

Local Government and Public Involvement in Health Act 2007 

 

On 27 June 2022 the Administrative Committee agreed that Eastleigh Borough 
Council will be undertaking a Community Governance Review of the Hedge End 
Town Council to enable the Council to consider if any changes are needed to the 
current parish arrangements. 
 
Hedge End Town Council requested that Eastleigh Borough Council carry out a 
review of the current warding arrangements and as the principal authority, Eastleigh 
Borough Council is statutorily responsible for undertaking community governance 
reviews in respect of parish councils.  
 

The Council is conducting the first stage of the Review process and is inviting 
residents and interested organisations to submit their views on existing 
arrangements, together with any proposals for change, from 18 July – 14 August 
2022. 
 

The Council has published its Terms of Reference for the Review and a copy can be 
viewed and downloaded from the Council’s website or obtained by contacting the 
Executive Head of Governance (Monitoring Officer) as shown below.  
 

Should you wish to submit a written representation regarding this review please 
complete the online submission form which also allows you to upload any supporting 
papers. Alternatively you can email cgr@eastleigh.gov.uk or post it to : 
 

Executive Head of Governance (Monitoring Officer) 
Eastleigh Borough Council  
Upper Market Street 
Eastleigh  
Hampshire 
SO50 9YN 
 
HETCCGR@eastleigh.gov.uk 
 

The dates for submissions for the first stage consultation are from 18 July – 14 
August 2022  
 

Dated:  28 June 2022 
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